
NOTICE OF 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

TOWN OF CHESTER
Housing Development Feasibility Study

The Town of Chester is requesting proposals for a Feasibil-
ity Study regarding the development of approximately 120 
acres of town owned land for the purpose of developing 
housing.  This project will include a site constraint analysis, 
zoning analysis, basic conceptual plans, an Implementation 
and Phasing Plan as well as identification of potential fund-
ing opportunities.   
This project is being funded by a Municipal Planning Grant 
and matching town contribution.  

Contact the Chester Town Office to obtain a full copy of the 
Request for Proposal.  

All bids are due no later than April 5, 2024 at 3:00 p.m.  The 
submittal requires one digital copy and one printed copy.
 
		  Attn. Julie Hance
		  Town Manager
		  Town of Chester
		  P.O. Box 370
		  Chester, Vermont  05143
		  (802) 875-2173
		  Julie.hance@chestervt.gov


